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Comments on removal
of domestic water
supply use from Town
Branch and Holman
Creek

I OPPOSE the removal of the domestic water supply designated
use from Holman Creek and Town Branch. Although domestic
water supply use is not an existing use on these stream reaches,
designated uses are meant to represent the goal of a particular
waterbody. I feel strongly that the domestic water supply uses
should remain a GOAL for these stream reaches.

Additional comments
(optional)

ADEQ should be protecting (and improving) water quality.. not
enabling agriculture and industry to pollute and degrade our
streams, lakes, and aquifers. Please do your jobs and live up to
the name of your agency. Protect the quality of our environment.


